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What When Notes 

 
 
Launch of Feasibility Study/Test Fit 
with DGS contractor, Eastman-
Perkins January 2018 

 
Years of stakeholder feedback from ERSO, Shelter 
Conditions, shelter townhall meetings, etc. shared 
via ICH & DHS staff to inform initial vision & 
program requirements 

Eastman-Perkins Site Visit to  
801 East Men’s Shelter  January 2018  

Feasibility Study design shared with 
ERSO Stakeholders for feedback  May 2018  

Feasibility Study used as high-level 
requirements for procurement of 
design-build firm 

Winter  
2018-2019 

Solicitation released in December; team selected 
in May.  
 Wiencek + Associates, Blue Skye Construction 

& Development, & Coakley Williams 
Construction. 

Design-Build Team Site Visit to 801 
East Men’s Shelter June 2019  

Design-Build Team Site Visit to 
Christ House July 2019  

ICH Stakeholder Feedback Sessions 
with Design-Build Team July – August 

Meetings held July 10, 17, 24, and August [TBD]; 
participants included consumer reps, govt reps, 
provider reps, and advocates. 

Consumer Engagement on Design July – August  

ICH Consumer Engagement Work Group  leading 
efforts to obtain additional feedback from 
consumers currently at 801 as well as unsheltered 
individuals who avoid going into shelters 

801 East Advisory Team Launched September 2019 

 AT will be comprised of consumer reps, 
provider reps, government reps, the Ward 8 
Councilmember’s office, the ANC rep, and 
other neighborhood stakeholders. 

 Scope for AT will be gathering input on building 
exterior and quality of life issues during 
construction and after program launch, and 
ensuring consistent communication with 
current residents and staff at existing 801 site.  

 AT will be responsible for developing 
Construction Guidelines and Good Neighbor 
Agreement. 

Design Complete/Groundbreaking 
Scheduled Fall 2019  

Program Rules Feedback via ERSO 
Committee 

Beginning in fall 
2019, continuing 
through 2020 as 
needed. 

Some topics may be delegated to Shelter 
Conditions Work Group to research & develop 
recommendations 


